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Dear Parents/Carers and Children, 

We will be celebrating our Harvest Mass on Thursday 19th October at 2.00pm.  

I am delighted to be able to invite parents to join us in the hall for our Mass celebration. 

We will be collecting donations for our Harvest collections as part of our charitable giving and so we kindly 

ask that each class donate certain suggested items.  

 Please bring these into school by Wednesday 18th October, where we will collect and display them in the 

school hall. 

At this time of the year, it is extremely important to continue to help people who are struggling with 

everyday life and help them with food donations.  Donations will be given to both Emmanuel House and 

Clifton foodbank.  Our school has a long history of supporting Emanuel House who help the most 

vulnerable people in Nottingham.  This year we feel it is important to support both causes.  

Please find details of suggested class donations below.   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In order for school to provide adequate seating during Mass, please indicate if you are hoping to attend the 

Mass by replying to this email.  

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to celebrating with as many of you as possible 

on Thursday 19th October.  

Miss Chapman 
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